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Dear Community Member 

We have now completed the safe re-start of our Cogen unit, but want to apologise for 
any disruption caused by the associated increase in noise during yesterday. 
 
Bringing this large unit back online does have a period of increased noise until it 
returns to normal operation, and our team worked hard throughout to minimise both 
duration and volume where they could. 
 
Once again, we apologise for any inconvenience or disruption caused. 
 
Best regards 

Annita McCurdy 

Process Manager 


